Royal Highlands Bike Club Meeting
November 14, 2024

The monthly meeting of the RH Bike Club was called to order by President Tom Dixon
at 4:02 p.m. in the Rec. center meeting room. Eleven club members were present.

The minutes from the May meeting were read and accepted as read.

Treasurer Jerry Freisinger reported a balance of $206.82 in the club treasury. Expens-
es during the past five months were $60 for website. He stated that there are currently
13 households with 21 individuals as members. Report approved as presented.

A brief discussion about the following topics followed but no decisions were made:
+ cancelling or changing website
+ club dues for 2025
changing advertised rides in The Happenings to off-campus ride on Wednes-
day and community ride on Saturday rather than M-W-F-Sa

Tom reminded everyone that Saturday rides would change to 9 a.m. on Dec. 7 followed
by breakfast at the Crown & Shield.

A discussion of doing a Breakfast ride from Mabel trailhead to Webster resulted in the
group agreeing to change the coming week’s off-campus ride from Wednesday to
Thursday, Nov.21, (the only day available at the breakfast spot).

Mary Freisinger agreed to organize a holiday party following the next meeting on Dec.
12. She will be contacting club members with details.

A video of a fall cycling excursion on the GAP (Greater Allegheny Passage) Trail in
Maryland and Pennsylvania was presented by Bob and Linda Smith.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:50 p.m. with 9 atten-

dees adjourning to dinner at Oakwood Smokehouse.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda Smith, Secretary



